OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

SEP 0 6 2011

To the Members of the California State Senate:
[ am returning Senate Bill 28 without my signature.

[ certainly support discouraging cell phone use while driving a car, but not ratcheting up
the penalties as prescribed by this bill.

For people of ordinary means, current fines and penalty assessments should be sufticient
deterrent.

Sincerely,

)\L H/PO Lt
Edmund G. Brown Ir.
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